
 

FRAS-LE S.A.  
Publicly-Held Company 

CNPJ/MF nº 88.610.126/0001-29 
 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

  FRAS-LE S.A. (B3: FRAS3), informs its shareholders and the market in general 

that the branch of its subsidiary Nakata Automotiva Ltda., currently located in the city of Diadema, 

São Paulo, will be transferred to the city of Extrema, in Minas Gerais. The transfer should be 

completed by the end of the first half of the current year and aims to optimize processes and 

further increase the synergy of the Company's business. 

 

  Caxias do Sul (RS), February 1, 2021. 

 

 
  Hemerson Fernando de Souza  
  Investor Relations Director 
 


